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DISCUSSION:

INQUIRIES TO:

The purpose of this information memorandum is to
review the current guidance issued by the
Administration on Developmental Disabilities
(ADD), so as to clarify how the annual program
performance report (PPR) is to be developed under
the Developmental Disabilities Council
(DO council) program and the Protection and
Advocacy (P&A) program for fiscal year 1995.

Early in fiscal year 1993, required formats were
disseminated for developing annual PPRs, based on
reporting requirements in section 107 of the
Developmental Disabilities Assistance and Bill of
Rights Act (DO Act) of 1990 (ADD-PI-92-2 and ADD­
PI-92-3). With the enactment of the DO Act of
1994, some of those requirements were modified.
In order to ensure compliance with those
modifications, ADD disseminated guidance in ADD­
IM-94-5 in late fiscal year 1994, showing how the
currently approved formats could be adapted for
reporting fiscal year 1994 activities and
accomplishments pursuant to the 1994 Amendments
(P.L. 103-230).

Since there are no revised formats,
accomplishments for fiscal year 1995 will be
reported the same as those for fiscal year 1994.
The guidance in ADD-IM-94-5 foresaw the issuance,
at a later time, of a revised set of formats based
on the provisions of the 1994 Amendments. That is
still planned, but has been set back due to
efforts by the ADD to develop a program-outcomes
Management Information system (MIS).
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